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To: Interim Superintendent Susan Flanagan, Ed.D.  

From: Kennedi Strickland-Dixon, Ed.S.   

CC: Board of Education   

Date: 02/28/12 

Re:  Special Education Update 

One Sight Vision Program- LensCrafters  
Through ARRA grant funding, District 89 purchased vision vouchers and 
transportation vouchers for families in need of vision services.  Students receive 
vision care services through the One Sight Vision Program with LensCrafters.  
District 89 is pleased to announce that 36 students have been serviced through this 
program since December 7, 2011.  The One Sight Vision Program will continue to 
service students in need for the remainder of the school year.   
 
Parent Workshop 

A workshop for parents was held on February 5, 2012, at the District Office.  The 
presentation was sponsored by PNC Bank in Melrose Park, Illinois.  Parents were 
provided with information about money management and budgeting strategies.   
Parents were also provided with information about classes the bank offers free of 
charge for members of the community.   
 
 

 

 

 

 


